
 
WCL/SEC/2020                        December 30, 2020 
 
To, 

BSE Ltd.   
Department of Listing,  
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 
(Scrip Code-532144) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject : Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
We are pleased to inform that since our last announcement, we have received additional orders of 
approximately 129 KMT valued at INR 1,200 Cr ( approx.) 
 
Out of these orders, approximately 69 KMT would be executed from our Saudi facility, including a single 
order of 45 KMT from Saudi Aramco - one of our most prestigious clients.  
 
These orders bring in clear business continuity for FY22, both in domestic and Saudi market and is a true 
testimony of our global leadership position and a strong customer connect.  
 
The above is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Code of Practices and Procedure for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished 
Price Sensitive Information. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Investor Relations and Media Queries Contact: Mr. Gaurav Ajjan at Gaurav_Ajjan@welspun.com / +91 22 
6613 5748 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
  


